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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@city.laconia.nh.us 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Fri-
day. If you have already signed up to be on our dis-
tribution list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, 
thank you for your interest!  If you would like to be 
added to our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please 
click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

 Eagle Island at Weirs Bay 

Link to  

Laconia 

PD here 

 
City Hall will be closed  

all day on Monday,  
February 20th 

in observance of  
Presidentõs Day. 

We apologize for any  
inconvenience! 

Laconia Police Department officers were honored to 
be recognized recently at a Law Enforcement  
Appreciation Day Luncheon, hosted by the Laconia 
Friendship Club.   
 
Members of the Club presented Chief Adams,  
Captain Canfield and Lieutenant Graton with a  
special law enforcement flag, and a generous  
donation to the Laconia Police Relief Associa-
tion. Following the presentation, officers enjoyed 
lunch and dessert with members of the Club.   
On behalf of the Laconia Police Department, we 
thank you!  
(Pictured: Chief Adams, Betty Clark, President of the 
Laconia Friendship Club, Captain Canfield, and  
Lieutenant Graton.) 

mailto:info@city.laconia.nh.us
mailto:info@city.laconia.nh.us?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
http://www.laconiapd.org/


 

 

 

 
 
    

Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our com-
munity and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of the 
City Council.  Check each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a sched-
ule of the upcoming weekôs meetings. As agendas become available, 
they will be posted to the Cityôs website.  

You can also contact any of the Cityôs  departments for more infor-
mation on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meet-
ings are open to the public. You are invited and encouraged to attend 
and  provide input.   

 
 
 
     
 

 

 

 
 
 

Become involved in your City 
and make a difference!  

Please see below for  
meetings scheduled  
for the week of  

February 20 - 24, 2017: 

City Hall Closed 
February 20, 2017 
Presidentsô Day 
 
Zoning Bd. of Adjustment 
February 21, 2017, 7 pm 
City Hall, Room 200A 
 
Parks & Rec. Commission 
February 21, 2017, 7 pm 
Community Center 
 
Minor Site Plan Committee 
February 22, 2017, 2 pm 
City Hall, Room 200A 
 
Planning Board 
February 22, 2017, 6:30 pm 
City Hall, Room 200A 

 
 

Follow this link to the 
ñCalendarò page of the City of 
Laconiaôs website. Click on a 
specific meeting for more  
information.  
 
Please check the ñCalendarò 
page often for updated info 
and changes. 

Laconia Public Library 

Upcoming Eventsé.. 

Water Commission 
February 23, 2017, 8 am 
117 Stark Street, Water 
Treatment Facility 
Conference Room 

Finding Tibet 
Rescheduled!! 
Snow Date: 
Wed., March 1  
@ 6:30 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall  

The Library will be closed 
Monday, February 20 

In observance of Presidents' Day  

A secret government agency  
recruits some of the most  
dangerous incarcerated super-
villains to form a defensive task 
force. Their first mission: save 
the world from the apocalypse. 
Rated PG 13. 123 minutes. 

                       Teen Movie: "Suicide Squad" 
 Tuesday, February 21 @ 3 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 

Tween  Craft: 

Origami Lucky Stars 

Friday, February 24  
@ 4:15 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 

Begin exploring the ancient art of paper folding  
by making these colorful tiny stars.  

 
Ages 8-12. 

http://www.city.laconia.nh.us/index.php/residents/calendar
http://www.laconialibrary.org/
http://www.laconialibrary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Laconia-Public-Library/1478800342339190?rf=146271632077921


 

 

    

    

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The abatement filing period is now open until March 
1st. This is the process by which taxpayers can    
dispute their final 2016 value.  
 
Applications for abatement are available in our  
office or can be mailed upon request, by calling  
527-1268.  
 
We always recommend owners get a copy of their 
Property Record Card to verify its  accuracy and    
confirm if any changes have been made.  

 
Please call the Assessing Office at  

527-1268 with questions. 

    

    

 

 

 

 
 

Daniel Perkins and the PSU 
Chamber Singers at Taylor,  

February 26th  

The 2017 Taylor Concert Series continues with 
Daniel Perkins, Professor of Music and Choral 
Studies at Plymouth State University, directing  

the PSU Chamber Singers.  
 

The event is Sunday, February 26 at 3:00 p.m.  
in Taylor Communityôs Woodside Building  
and is free and open to the public.  

 
Musical selections will vary from Korean  

Folksongs to Brahms to Lennon and McCartney. 
Dr. Perkins and the 18-member group  
recently spent two weeks performing  

throughout South Korea.  

Click for Assessing  
Department 

http://www.city.laconia.nh.us/index.php/departments/assessing-inside

